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Industry recognition  
for a landmark project

Warren Smith & Partners have been awarded the winner of the: FPAA 2019 Fire Protection Project of the 
year over $1 Million for the Lendlease Barangaroo South Precinct – Refer to the attached description 

and innovations for the project.

LATEST NEWS

FROM LEFT: DIRK NAGELSCHMIDT, MELISSA CHANDLER FROM LENDLEASE, PETER BRAWLEY, IAN STONE, WARREN SMITH AND DAVID BOLT
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